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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 November 2016 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

Note that the meeting location has changed!  

Make sure to come and check out our new improved meeting place! 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday November 8
th

, 2016 at 7 PM (doors 

open at 6:30) at the Cross of Christ Lutheran Church in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The church is located on the corner of Lowell Blvd and 121
st
 

Place, just a couple of blocks east of our old meeting site. When you turn off of 120
th

 onto Perry, as if you 

were going to the old location, just take the first right onto 121
st
 Place and go a couple of blocks until just 

before you get to Lowell Blvd. The Church will be on your right. Turn into the parking lot before you get to 

the church buildings. 

Other Announcements 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is a 1947-S Washington Quarter graded MS-64 by PCGS. 

PROGRAM – “My Two Cents Worth, Collecting Two Cent Pieces” by club member Mark H.  

ELECTIONS – Nominations are open at the November meeting for the following positions. Vice-President, 

Treasurer, Director #1, and Director #3. Be thinking of someone you would like to nominate, or even better, 

a position you would like to run for. 

SNACKS – No one has signed up to bring snacks in November. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH - Jefferson Nickel (Not a Wartime). Bring a nice, no problems coin, which you, as a 

collector, would like to have.   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS –  The ANA has launched The Grading Game, a clever website resource designed to help 

collectors become more familiar with the ANA's grading standards  

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – End of Year Pot-Luck. 

 

PRESENTER RAFFLE PRIZE – 1942 Winged Liberty (Mercury) Dime graded MS-66 FB by PCGS. Bob 

C. presented in January and March. Joe C. presented in February, John B. presented in June, Dave Wi 

presented in July. 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happenings of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on Tuesday October 11
th

. We had 16 members in attendance. 

 

President Bob C., called the meeting to order at 7:03. 

Bob introduce Paul DeFelice for the program. (See below) 

After the program Bob talked about his Coin World article on Turtle coins. 

Bob reviewed the “President’s Notes” news Items listed in the Newsletter. 

Talked about the Coin World Pod Casts. A 1972-D Kennedy Half Dollar, missing the designer’s initials 

recently sold for big $. The Centennial Standing Liberty Gold Quarter is out. The overall strike is much 

better than the Mercury dime’s strike.   

There were a few coin magazines, Coin World’s, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

Bob reviewed past shows. Jeffco show was about normal, Dave F. thought the foot traffic was good. The 

Longmont show seems to be getting smaller each year. 

Bob then reported on upcoming Coin Shows. 

Bob reviewed the Coin of Month, Raffle, and Door Prizes. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the Newsletter.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers reports. We currently have $2966.37 in the club 

account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to 

view it at the meeting.) 

Bob reminded the members of the upcoming Pot-Luck in December. Club will provide main dish and drinks, 

members should bring sides, salads, deserts, etc. Spouses are welcome. We will also play the CENTS game. 

 

Old Business 

Mark H. is still working on getting ANA club data updated. 

The World Coin books have been made available on a flash drive for members to borrow. 

Mark H. sent new flyer to Theo G. to be passed out at Coin Shows. 

New Business 

Mark H. will remove value range from the Coin of the Month announcement. 

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Michael S. – Bought a set of 18 raw Buffalo Nickels in and online auction. He has had 3 of them graded by 

PCGS so far. One of them, a 1934-D, came back as MS64. Michael had that coin with him.  

Michael also likes to collect random Bank stuff and had acquired an old Peoples Bank of Aurora Colorado 

Bank Bag in a neat red color. 

David G. – brought in some coins from Puerto Rico dated 1895 and 1896. These were 20 Centavos and 10 

http://r.listpilot.net/c/money/amxwlzr/lyqda
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Centavos coins minted in Madrid. 

Dave W. – had a neat gram scale available for sale. Old fashion, no batteries needed style.  

 

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: . Indian Head Cent. The pot of 4 coins, was won by Terry K. 

Door Prize: A 1939-D Mercury Dime graded AU50 by ANACS was won by Dick C. 

Raffle Prize:  A 1942 Mercury Dime graded MS-64 FB by PCGS, was won by Mark H. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

 

 

 

 

Program 

The program for the month was “ANACS Update” by Paul DeFelice. Paul introduced himself and told the 

club a little about himself. He has been with ANACS since 2008, and before that, was with ICG from 2005-

2008 when they were located in Colorado. 

Paul then talked about ANACS newest service. Encapsulating and grading Double Mint Sets. ANACS 

works with another company OSV, who verifies that the mint sets are original, and then ANACS grades 

each coin and encapsulates them in special Mint Set holders with a “Set Grade”. Individual coin grades are 

available at the ANACS website, but the Set Grade is a composite grade using a patented formula. 

Paul also indicated that ANACS uses 4 graders in Colorado, including J.P. Martin and Michael Fahey, to 

grade all coins except they have two additional graders for Bulk grading. They also use John Roberts, out of 

Ohio, for attributions.  

 
 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org
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President’s Notes 
 

Northside Coin Club Meeting October 11, 2016 

News Items 

1. PCGS Advice Not Followed, February 8, 2016 by Coin World. Story Summary: On the eve of PCGS’s 

30th anniversary, co-founder David Hall recalls that, in the early days of planning the company, he was 

advised not to do it. There was early consideration about making PCGS a nonprofit organization. “We 

thought we would receive and examine about 3,000 coins a month, and we planned our operations 

accordingly. But 18,000 coins were submitted during the first month. The second month 35,000 coins were 

submitted. Within nine months submissions were over 100,000 coins a month,” he recalled.  

 

"About a year after we started, the backlog for regular service had a 10 month wait. You sent in your coins 

and got them back in 10 months. We had an express service at the time and everyone marked their express 

orders with an ‘X’ on the box so we would open those orders first. At one point we couldn’t even open all 

the boxes we were receiving and we stored the non-express orders unopened, off premise with Loomis [an 

armored transport and cash storage company],” Hall said. 

 

“We had a 30-day backlog in just opening the boxes we received. Since we required payment in advance, 

every one of those boxes had a check made out to us, but we couldn’t even open the boxes to put the checks 

in the bank.” 

 

Complete Story: http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/01/professional-coin-grading-service-

founder-ignores-advice-starts-firm.all.html  

 

2. Walking Liberty 2016 Centennial Gold Coin: Images, Mintage, and Household Order Limits, November 

1, 2016 by Mint News Blog. Story Summary: The Mint has released images of the Walking Liberty 2016 

Centennial gold coin, and posted the official mintage limit of 70,000 and household order limit of 3 on the 

website. Pricing is not yet available. 

 

Complete Story: http://mintnewsblog.com/walking-liberty-2016-centennial-gold-coin-images-mintage-and-

household-order-limits/ 

 

3. The U.S. coins we were using the last time the Cubs won the World Series, November 3, 2016 by Coin 

World. Story Summary: From smallest denomination to largest, here are notable U.S. Mint coins that carry 

the 1908 date: 

 

— Indian Head cent 

— Liberty Head 5-cent coin 

— Barber dime 

— Barber quarter dollar 

— Barber half dollar 

— Indian Head gold $2.50 quarter eagle 

— Liberty Head gold $5 half eagle 

— Indian Head gold $5 half eagle 

— Indian Head gold $10 eagle 

— Saint-Gaudens gold $20 double eagle 

http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/01/professional-coin-grading-service-founder-ignores-advice-starts-firm.all.html
http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/01/professional-coin-grading-service-founder-ignores-advice-starts-firm.all.html
http://mintnewsblog.com/walking-liberty-2016-centennial-gold-coin-images-mintage-and-household-order-limits/
http://mintnewsblog.com/walking-liberty-2016-centennial-gold-coin-images-mintage-and-household-order-limits/
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Complete Story: http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/11/chicago-cubs-world-series-united-

states-coins.html  

 

 

 

Bob Carr 

President, Northside Coin  

 

http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/11/chicago-cubs-world-series-united-states-coins.html
http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/11/chicago-cubs-world-series-united-states-coins.html
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                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                              For our President 

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

DECEMBER 3TH   

FORT COLLINS FALL COIN SHOW 

LINCOLN CENTER, COLUMBINE ROOM 

417 W. MAGNOLIA STREET 

FORT COLLINS, CO 

9AM TO 4PM  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2016  

PRESIDENT 

BOB C. 

VICE PRESIDENT * 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY 

MARK H. 

TREASURER * 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 * 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2   

DAVE F. 

DIRECTOR # 3 * 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2016 
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers)  

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

